
Project Update: December 2014 

To date all is going well on the community training and trails. Below is a small promotional 
document/ leaflet we have just produced. Also up to now we have established over 20 km 
of trails used for both patrolling and tourism.  Several tour companies have been using these 
regularly over the last few months and we hope to get more interested soon. On the 
training last month we had six local community representatives join MoE rangers for an 
intensive five day training course that was run by ACCB 
 

 


